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Guest Speaker 
James Ridley, President of Fort Wayne Firefighters Union Local 124, 
updated the membership regarding remodeling and use of the building.  He invited 
WCNA to collaborate with Local 124 on a street fair/fund raiser.  Motion to work with 
Local 124 on National Night Out sometime in August was made and carried.  Details will 
be forthcoming. 
 
Reports 
Treasurer and Secretary reports on tables accepted as iss. 
Membership update counts 54 individual members and 6 businesses. 
Concerned Citizen’s Watch (CCW) from Larry Codding reminds residents to keep out a 
watchful eye and report suspicious activity to Liason Officer Liza, desk sargeant 427-
1122, or Larry 420-8110 or 602-4003.  Also, CCW meets the 4th Tuesday of every 
month at 6:30pm at the police station on Creighton for people interested in becoming 
volunteers. 
 
Old Business 
1134 Nelson St. Is now officially for sale.  Some folks have walked through it, but no 
serious offers at this point. 
 
Great American Clean up will be at 9am May 20 at the Thieme Dr .overlook. 
 

Kevin Knuth is in charge of the  WC Garage sale scheduled for June 23 and 24. 
 
Charlotte Weybright agreed to head up the Flood Committee. 
 
New Business 
 
There are orders for demolition to occur at 1215 Fulton, 815 Washington and the 1100 
or 1200 block of Lavina. 
 
Harold’s Carburator is up for sale. 
 
A meeting to inform the public about the plans for the YWCA Villa will be held in the old 
sports facility on June 21 at 5:30pm. 
 
Recently, many arresrts have been made at the Deutsch property on Washington 
between Jackson and Union, due to a highly dedicated officer.  The property is 
commonly known for its drug activities. 
  



The Memorial Day Parade will begin at Crescent and State and finish at the Coliseum. 
 
Open House for the new Bed & Breakfast will be May 20 at the Worthington Mansion 
805 W. Wayne from 6:30-10:00pm. 
 
Contact John Garzeloni if you would like to advertise an aprtment for rent or house for 
sale on the WCNA website. 
 
Tire Pick up Day will be August 19. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about the neighborhood, contact the Mayor’s 
Advocate for the Southwest area at 422-1122. 


